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FUTURE DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to the spring term. I hope you all enjoyed your Christmas together.  

 

Sharing assembly: 

Every Friday morning from the beginning of the school day, we invite parents to join us in celebrating all of the 

children who have demonstrated our 4 school values of nurture, resilience, respect and inspiration throughout the 

week. We have had such an amazing turn out of parents over the last 12 months and would like to introduce a 

new addition to this assembly, so that you get a chance to see what they have been learning in class. From this 

Friday (13th January), each class will take it in turns to share some of their class learning in Friday’s assembly. One 

class will share in each assembly across the half term. We would love you to come and share it with us. 

Friday 13th January – Owl Class 

Friday 20th January – Nightingale class 

Friday 27th January – Fox class 

3rd February – Bumblebee class 

10th - February Hedgehog class 

 

Family reading time: 

In response to our recent OFSTED feedback, we will be running a number of things for parents to join us for 

reading. We will be introducing the ‘Family Reading session’ 2:30-3:15 on a Friday afternoon, for one Friday each 

half term. This will be an opportunity for parents to join their child/children and listen to stories and read and 

enjoy books together. We would love to see as many parents as possible coming to enjoy this time with their 

children.  

The dates for this are: 

Friday 3rd February 2:30 – 3:15pm 

Friday 17th March 2:30 – 3:15 
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5th May 2:30 – 3:15 

9th June 2:30 – 3:15 

 

E-safety workshop for all of us: 

We have a company called ‘The 2 Johns’ coming to do some work with all of the staff, children and parents across 

the whole Thedwastre trust on 27th February. They will be completing all of the training sessions online and each 

year group will have a session with them. Staff will then have training after school and the parents training session 

will be at 8pm that evening. There will be a link, which I will send out to all of the parents. This is such a good 

workshop and will go through how to support with your child using social media and e-safety. Please attend if you 

can. 

Their website is: https://esafetytraining.org/resources/parents-carers-area/  

Feel free to go on and have a look. 

 

If you have any further questions and would like to know more please get in contact with the office. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Clayton 

Headteacher 
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